
MEMO
 

DATE:	    	 January 11, 2021
TO:	       Members of the Board of Trustees
FROM:	       Osey McGee, Jr.
       Executive Director
SUBJECT:       Tentative Meeting Dates for 2021

We have put together a tentative schedule of Board meetings for 2021 so that you may have advanced notice of our meeting dates. For your consideration, these dates are subject to change. For the protection of our Board members, staff and members, these meetings will continue to be conducted virtually through Zoom until further notice.
The tentative Board of Trustees meeting dates are as follows:
[bookmark: _Hlk61265184]Wednesday, February 24, 2021 – 9:30 AM
Wednesday, May 26, 2021 – 9:30 AM
Wednesday, August 25, 2021 – 9:30 AM
Wednesday, December 8, 2021 – 9:30 AM
Committee meetings will be set on an as needed basis, and Board members will be notified when these meeting dates are set. 
Thank you for your dedication to serving the Sheriffs’ Pension Fund and its members. We pray for a safe and healthy 2021 for all of you. Please call if we can be of assistance at any time. 
Best Regards. 
